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August 22, 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian(s), 

As we continue to prepare for the 2023-2024,school year, we would like to stress the importance of 
parents/guardians filling out the FinalForins infoi:matio1_1 thaLis required for each student in our 
district. This information�is vital in-case of an emergency or any'other information that we may 
need to know about your child. If we· clo not hav,e this inforrpation, it could result in the following: 

1. Schedules, chromebooks, etc. cannot _be pii:ked up if forms are not completed
2. Extra-curricular activities including, dances,_ field trips, �fter school activities, and/or

special school ev�nts will ·not b_e permitted .unless forms-are completed
3. Athletes cannot participate ,in spol1s/practices unless fprms are completed

Please go to: https://plymotithshiloh-oh.finalforms.com/ and foilow-the prompts to create your 
account, create your students �and- sign your ·forms;  We do have a computer in the office for 
anyone that is not able to complete final forms at home.

Thank you for your assistance in stfeam,l�ni�g <;mr paperwor-k-processes at Plymouth-Shiloh 
Local Schools. 

Mark Genders 
Principal 

Pride and 'Dedication 
'E"-ceffence in 'Education 




